
 
 
Data and Development Committee 
 
The Data and Development Committee continues tracking ongoing trends from 
the WCRC as well as specific concerns of our committee members. It appears 
the vendor community no longer is dealing with the onslaught of “Development” 
letters. 
 
The DDC has found the medication pricing consistent in most cases. Generally 
when there is a pricing variance, our committee has found it to be a submitter 
error. 
 
During our June conference call, we noticed a variance/trend/ blip in specific 
procedure pricing. All were in agreement to focus our immediate efforts on 
monitoring these procedures in an effort to identify if they are indeed blips or a 
new trend in the pricing of these procedure/services. 
Please consider joining the DDC…All are welcome. 
	
  
	
  
	
  


